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of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public

SHEKINAH TRAVEL AND TOURS

Attached herewith is the letter from Ms. Perlita E. Fria, Tour Coordinator ot
the Shekinah Travel and Tours, offering interesting places for the learners to enjoy

and open their minds to understand the value of culture and other heritage that
would positively impact the future success of the students.

Moreover, participation of the activity is purely VOLUNTAKY.

For your information and guidance.

ROMEO M. ALIP Ph.D., CESOVY
Schools Division Superintendent
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ROMEO M. ALIP PhD, v
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PAMPANGA

Dear Sir,

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

Shekinah Travel and Tours offers an Educational Field Trip and (Son et Lumiere and Wandering Mind) that
widens the horizon and outside the school experience of school learners. We offer interesting places for the
learners to enjoy and at the same time open their minds to the experiences for them to understand the value
of culture and other heritage.

Different levels of activity involvement and participation, whether in sports, science and technology fairs, or
clubs, may positively impact the future success of those who participate.

We humbly request your advisory for our co-curricular activities, following the policies and guidelines
stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, 5. 2005, entitled “Instituting Measures to Increased Engaged Time-on-Task
and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.”

All financial contributions to our Educational Field Trip and (Son et Lumiere and Wandering Mind) will be
voluntary. We are committed to providing accessible and interactive learning experience to all students,
regardless of their financial capacity, and we assure you that we will not pressure or obligate any student or
school to contribute financially to our activities.

I am hoping for your kind consideration and approval.

Sincersly Yours,




